CARPETAMERICARECOVERYEFFORT *

Developing market-based solutions for the recycling & reuse
of post-consumer carpet

December 8, 2008

Bellbridge Inc.
5401 Industrial Way
Benicia, CA 94510

Dear Mr. Bell:

We write to you to congratulate Bellbridge on your environmental efforts in the area of
recycling and reuse of used woo! carpets.

We have seen the research work you have recently completed on the Bellbridge website
and feel this demonstrates a very interesting use of recycled wool carpets in a visual and
beneficial way. The improvement in quality and growth of the plants pictured in the
recycled wool lined containers is clearly significant and a good illustration of some the
benefits that wool can have in a recycled form.

CARE (Carpet America Recovery Effort) is a joint industry/government effort to increase
the amount of recycling and reuse of post consumer carpet and reduce the amount of
waste carpet going to landfill. We are greatly encouraged to see your efforts in this
regard.

We understand that Bellbridge is continuing to develop recycling options for its wool
carpets and we support your initiatives and would thank you for the very positive steps
you are taking in the area of reducing the environmental impact of carpets going to

landfill,

Sincerely,

Frank Hurd
CarpetAmericaRecoveryEffort
Chairman

PO Box 2048
Dalton, Georgia 30722-2048
Phone: 706 428 2127
www.carpetrecovery.org
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